Press Release:
U.S. Senator Dean Heller                                          
For Immediate Release:                                                                 Contact: Stewart Bybee

March 12, 2012






 
 202-224-6244          
Heller Statement on Nevada Unemployment Figures

(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Nevada unemployment figures released earlier today: 
“Nevada continues to face an unacceptably high rate of unemployment. Far too many Nevadans are out of work, underemployed, or have simply given up looking. It is past time to put in place policies that get Nevadans back to work. There is no question Nevadans and the American people deserve better from Washington. Congress needs to reform the tax code, reduce government spending, focus on a long-term energy strategy, and decrease burdensome regulations. These are all items that Congress can take action on immediately,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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